
Clinic Reopening 
The Durham Region Health Department is pleased to let you know we are restoring two clinical 
programs. These programs will begin offering services August 16, 2021 by appointment only - we are 
not accepting walk-in clients. Clients will be screened for COVID-19 symptoms and will be required to 
wear a mask to all in-person appointments. 

The two clinical areas are: 

Sexual Health Clinic - A telephone assessment by a nurse will be offered to all clients, and 
appointments scheduled as required. The hours of service for the Sexual Health Clinic (both Oshawa 
and Pickering locations) are Monday to Friday 9 am to 5 pm. 

Breastfeeding Clinic – The clinic in Whitby is open for telephone, virtual, and in-person consultations. 
Services are available Monday to Friday 9 am to 5 pm. Please have clients call the Durham Health 
Connection Line at 1-800-841-2729 or health care providers can fax a referral form on durham.ca/HCP. 

Please note our Oral Health Clinic continues to be operational for dental emergencies for children and 
youth up to 17 years of age eligible under the Health Smiles Ontario program, and for seniors over 65 
years of age enrolled in the Ontario Seniors Dental Care Program. The clinic is open Monday to 
Friday 8 am to 8 pm by appointment only. The clinic telephone number is 905-723-1365 ext. 4567. 

For more information about Health Department programs please go to the Health Care 
Provider website durham.ca/HCP or call the Durham Health Connection Line 1-800-841-2729. 
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https://www.durham.ca/en/health-and-wellness/resources--for-health-care-providers.aspx



